
BULLETIN MINI 
12th  March 2021 

Headteacher’s Message 

Just a quick one from me this week to say a huge THANK YOU for adhering as best as you can to 

the new drop off and collection times. 

Your cooperation has really made a difference and the ‘pinch point’ times are starting to disappear. 

Year 3 and Early Years– a special thank you to you as your drop off times seem to hold the key to 

a successful staggered drop off.  

Miss Matthews 

Contact: Head@willenprimary.org   Like Us! Willen Primary School 

Dates for your diary: 

17/3—St. Patrick’s Day (children in St. Patrick’s 

House are invited to wear green!) 

19/3—Comic Relief Fundraiser—Crazy Hair/Red 

Clothes 

22/3—Down Syndrome Awareness Day (wear 

brightly coloured socks or tights) 

26/3— Year 4 Special Assembly (virtual) 

26/3— WSA Easter Egg Hunt Fundraiser 

26/3—Last day of term 

12/4—Back to school! 

23/4—St George’s Day (children in St. George’s 

House are invited to wear red!) 

April– Date TBC—Parent Consultation Event 

(virtual) 

Red Nose Day 2021 

Friday 19th March 

£1 donation (in cash on the day or in advance via 

school money shop) 

Wear red and/or your hair in a crazy style! 
National Down Syndrome Awareness Day 

On Monday 22nd March, we will be raising 

awareness of Down Syndrome. We invite all 

children to wear brightly coloured socks or 

tights to celebrate difference and diversity!  

There is no charge for this event– it is to raise 

awareness only.  

It’s a Boy! 

Mrs Toye has successfully been delivered of a 

beautiful and healthy son named Morgan. 

Both mum and baby are doing well.  

Easter Egg Hunt 2021 

Friday 26th March 

£1.50 to take part in a fun hunt around the 

school for a special prize! 

Book now to avoid disappointment! School Shop 

closes Monday 22nd at 9am! 



 


